
From: brenna.barnhardt   
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 4:47 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel rate increase 
 
Please suspend the xcel rate increase and hold a public hearing. We have moved into this neighborhood 
a year ago and with everything going up we dont want to move out of this neighborhood!! Please listen 
to the people people that live here.  
Brenna Barnhardt  

  
Sf, sd 57105 

 
  

 
 
Sent from my Galaxy 
 




